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• Submitted an article in the Fall 2011 Issue of Turkey Talk to 
promote the Women in the Outdoors program, written by the 
participants of the Lehigh Valley WITO event on June 11th, 2011.

• Personally emailed the WITO article to Carl Roe and Joe Neville of 
the PGC to show that this program has not only created interest in 
hunting/ishing/trapping participation, but just as important it has  
increased awareness, understanding and respect for our hunting 
heritage.  Included in my email was a Thank You to the PGC for their 
partnership  and support of this program. Carl only had positive 
remarks and realizes the program is very important and the article 
was a real positive for the hunting/outdoors recruiting effort.

• The committee will be assisting National Coordinator, Teresa Carroll 
in the transition of a new PA Women in the Outdoors Cordinator to 
be hired to fill the open position. (No, it’s not me.) The PGC has signed  
another years contract in their partnership with the NWTF to help 
build the WITO program in the state of PA.


